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I support this bill as it will allow heirs of farming families to keep their property in the 

family for future generations.  Our property has been in the family for over 100 years 

and with the old limits on Inheritance tax our kids would probably have to sell to cover 

the taxes.  that would be a sad situation for all involved. 


